ity of Albugquerque

P.O.BOX 1283 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

April 9, 2002

Glenn Broughton, PE
Bohannan Huston, Inc.

7500 Jefferson NE-Courtyard 1
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:  Heart Institute Medical Hospital Conceptual Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Dated 4-5-02, (K15/D6F)

Dear Mr. Broughton,

Based on the information contained in your submittal dated 4-5-02, the above referenced plan cannot be
approved for Site Plan for Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:

* Are there any offsite flows entering your site from the east frontage road? Also, please quantify
these flows.

¢ Please show all existing public easements and public infrastructures on your plan,
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3982.

Sincerely, -
Carlos A. Montoya, P

City Floodplain Administrator, PWD
Development and Building Services

C: Terri Martin, Hydrology
File (2)
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